
The Community Development Department will host an open house session to 
share a plan to improve play conditions and safety at the Clarendon Avenue 

Playground through equipment upgrades and other improvements. This initial plan 
has been developed over the course of many years based on feedback from those 

who regularly use the neighborhood playground. All are welcome to attend. 

Tuesday, March 5th
3-6 PM

Trolley Square Apartments
8 Cameron Ave, Cambridge, MA 02140

Discussion topics will include:
•  The park’s Mass Ave façade

•  The hard-surfaced play space in the 
    middle of the playground 

•  The playground area at the far end of the park

For more information, please contact:
Wendell Joseph at (617) 349-9462 or 
wjoseph@cambridgema.gov.


